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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 2:46 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 5, 2017 9:27 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-05 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Tom Ralphs 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
We pay far too dearly for poor decisions made by overpaid executives. The delivery charge for hydro 
in Ontario is already far higher than that of other provinces. The solution is not to raise rates but to 
start running the corporation in a responsible manner. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




